
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bus Passes for Suthers School 

Autumn term 2021 

 

 

We have had requests from some parents for the opportunity to purchase a bus pass instead of 

paying on a daily or weekly basis, we are happy to be able to offer a bus pass system to Suthers 

pupils starting next term. 

Payment for the passes is termly, paid before the start of each term: August, December and Easter. 

The price of the pass is calculated on the number of school days in that term, prices are likely to be: 

Autumn term £192.50, Spring term £151.25, Summer term £173.25  

We operate a QR code system for the passes, you will be emailed a QR code which can be printed 

and given to your child or they can have the code on their phone. They will be required to scan the 

code each time they use the bus. 

If you would like to register bus pass information please email sally@marshallscoaches.co.uk with 

the following information. 

Child’s name 

Parent’s name 

Address 

Parent contact telephone number and email address 

 

Chosen bus stop 

 

We will email out bus pass information to all those registered in July. 
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